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HISTORIC RESOURCES COMMISSION 
July 15, 2019 

The Historic Resources Commission (HRC) met on Monday July 15, 2019 at 3:00 P.M. in the King 
Street Meeting Room at 100 N. King Street, Hendersonville, N.C. 

ATTENDEES 
Susan Sneeringer Stephen Fosberg 
Bette Carter  Donald Wilson 
Knox Crowell  

CALL TO ORDER/WELCOME 

Susan Sneeringer called the meeting to order at 3:05 P.M. and welcomed all in attendance. 

DISCUSSION ITEMS 

The minutes for June 17th meeting were approved. 

Eric Warren updated the commission on the status of the St. Paul’s Church application.  The 
application was reviewed by NCDCR staff and comments were provided.  A conference call will be 
set up with NCDCR staff to clarify some of the information required for a successful application. 

Knox Crowell gave an update on the Polly King cabin.  He has contacted the new owners of the 
property and they seem interested in preserving the cabin.  Much of the owners time will be focused 
on restoring the home on the property, but they will be happy to find out more information on 
historic preservation.  Some research needs to be done to determine if structure relocation has any 
effect on the landmark designation since the cabin is no longer in its original location, but was 
moved to the current location years ago.  Knox will give new owners the Historic Resource 
Commission brochure for more information. 

Stephen Fosberg asked the commission to reconsider the monthly meetings and return to the bi-
monthly schedule for HRC meetings if there are no new developments. 

Stephen Fosberg brought up possibility of looking into standards for landmark designation plaques. 

The meeting was adjourned at 3:40pm. 

The next meeting is scheduled for August 19, 2019 at 3:00pm.   

Minutes Approved :___________________________________________________________ 
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